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To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 13 March 2022 16:34:02

Dear Sir, Stonehenge has survived thousands of years, is an iconic landmark

known throughout the world. It, and all the area around it should be protected from
anything that could cause damage or even change it's surroundings. No road should be
allowed to go near it, are we to be the people who cared less for such an important area

than moving traffic around?

Yours sincerelii Sheila Bearham





